
Dear MCPS High School Families: 

MCPS is now offering rapid COVID-19 testing on a limited basis to high school students at the 
MCPS Business Building. We can offer the test to students if they are currently showing 
symptoms of COVID-19 and they have had symptoms 7 days or less. Our tests are less 
sensitive if you have no symptoms or have had symptoms for longer than 7 days. 

We will schedule testing appointments as staffing and supplies allow.  If you would like to have 
a consent form on file please sign the attached consent form and return to the secretary at your 
student’s school.  This information will be available on our website at www.mcpsmt.org/covid-
19. Hard copies will also be available at the main offices at each high school.

If your student becomes symptomatic at home, please do not send them to school.  
Keep your student at home and: 

1. Call 406-240-4721 to see if a MCPS nurse is available to arrange a test.
OR

2. Call the Missoula City County Health Department at 258-INFO or one of the other testing
clinics in Missoula to schedule a test. A list can be found at
https://www.missoulainfo.com/where-to-get-tested.

Testing hours and location 
Monday 8:00 am-3:00 pm  
Tuesday-Friday 8:00 am-9:30 am 
915 South Avenue West 

If scheduled for a test at MCPS, please arrive at your scheduled appointment time, park in front 
of the building on South Avenue, near the intersection of South and Stephens and call 406-240-
4721 to inform the nurse that you have arrived and to give a brief description of your vehicle.  
The nurse will provide further instruction. Please do not enter the building. 

Our goal is to keep sick students and staff out of the schools to reduce transmission of 
the virus that causes COVID-19.  

Thank you for all you do to keep our staff and students safe in school. 

Sincerely, 

Brooke Krininger MPH, BSN, RN 
MCPS District Health Service Supervisor 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/e/2PACX-1vTndPf0H2Aq_0nY6msKRtoB8Zb61IQps72ac-CtK46A7ssdkD6iPb5IaO2pPE0Qnq5gChzBJwbYf8Iu/pub
http://www.mcpsmt.org/covid-19
http://www.mcpsmt.org/covid-19
https://covid19.missoula.co/testinghealth/


 
 

 
 
 
 



Dear Seeley Swan High School Families: 
 
MCPS is now offering rapid COVID-19 testing on a limited basis to high school students at our 
school. We can offer the test to students if they are currently showing symptoms of COVID-19 
and they have had symptoms for 7 days or less. Our tests are less sensitive if you have no 
symptoms or have had symptoms for longer than 7 days. 
 
We will schedule testing appointments as staffing and supplies allow.  If you would like to have 
a consent form on file please sign the attached consent form and return to the secretary at your 
student’s school.  This information will be available on our website at www.mcpsmt.org/covid-
19. Hard copies will also be available at the main offices at each high school.  
 
If your student becomes symptomatic at home, please do not send them to school.   
Keep your student at home and: 

3. Call 406-677-2224 to see if a staff member is available to arrange a test.  
OR  

4. Call the Missoula City County Health Department at 258-INFO or one of the other testing 
clinics in Missoula to schedule a test. A list can be found at 
https://www.missoulainfo.com/where-to-get-tested.  

 
Testing hours and location 
Monday - Thursday 7:30 a.m. - 3:30 p.m. 
Friday by appointment 
Seeley-Swan High School 
456 Airport Road 
Seeley Lake, MT 
 
Please arrive at your scheduled appointment time, park in back of the school (by the library) and 
call  406-677-2224 to inform the school that you have arrived and to give a brief description of 
your vehicle.  We will provide further instruction. Please do not enter the building. 
 
Our goal is to keep sick students and staff out of the schools to reduce transmission of 
the virus that causes COVID-19.  
 
Thank you for all you do to keep our staff and students safe in school.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brooke Krininger MPH, BSN, RN 
MCPS District Health Service Supervisor 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/e/2PACX-1vTndPf0H2Aq_0nY6msKRtoB8Zb61IQps72ac-CtK46A7ssdkD6iPb5IaO2pPE0Qnq5gChzBJwbYf8Iu/pub
http://www.mcpsmt.org/covid-19
http://www.mcpsmt.org/covid-19
https://www.missoulainfo.com/where-to-get-tested


 
 
 
 


